Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] FW: Against rezoning W3529 Somerset Heights

From: mathut <mathut@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 2:46 PM

To: Tarra Jolly <tarraj@cityofws.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: Against rezoning W3529 Somerset Heights

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

-------- Original message --------

From: mathut <mathut@aol.com>

Date: 5/9/22 2:27 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: tiffany@cityofws.org

Subject: Against rezoning W3529 Somerset Heights

Dear Tiffany,
| am Sally Hutchens. | live at 1611 Briar Lake Circle. | am a single female. | bought my house 28 years ago. | loved the

beautiful neighborhood. | especially love my house with all the trees. | have always felt very safe here. | don't have a
fence. | had the woods to protect me. | am devastated about the new Somerset development being built behind my
house. They are planning a new road to connect to Lockwood. They are building 11 houses directly behind my house!
| understand they are putting all the houses mailboxes at the Lockwood entrance which will be a lot of traffic. This does
not sound like a 'high end' development to me. Especially cramming 11 houses behind me.
The whole Huntington Woods neighborhood has always been a wonderful, safe and quiet place. There are a lot of
families out every day walking dogs, jogging, etc.
The traffic will be terrible and unsafe. | care very much about the environment. The woods are full of deer and other
wildlife. Little Creek is behind my house. I'm very concerned about my personal safety. 28 years with no break-ins or
other crime. Please help keep this from happening.

Thank you

SALLY HUTCHENS

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone



